Legal Notice

Town of Newbury
Tree Warden
Public Hearing Notice


Residents of the Town of Newbury and other interested persons please note that on Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., in the second floor Hearing Room at 12 Kent Way, Byfield, MA, the Newbury Tree Warden will hold a public hearing in accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 87, Section 3 on the trimming or removal of the following shade trees, all of which have this posting adhered thereto: 

84 Boston Road:
Trees marked with red flagging tape, All for Removal:

(1) 6 in Oak  (4) 8 in Oaks  (2) 10 in Oaks  (1) 4 in Hickory
(1) 6 in Hickory  (1) 6 in Elm  (2) 6 in Beech

Larkin Road:
On top of stone outcropping:

(1) 24 in Pine marked with orange X Removal

Newman Road at the Lower Green:
(1) 17 in Maple  (1) 20 in Maple    Removal

Green Street at the Upper Green:
(1) 48 in Ash    Removal

Corner of Green Street and Bittersweet Lane:

(1) 48 in Locust   (1) 36 in Cherry Tree    Removal

For more information, please contact the Tree Warden at 978-465-0862 X301. All persons interested or wishing to be heard relative to this notice should appear at the time and place designated above.
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